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First Church of Christ, Scientist, Vero Beach 

NOVEMBER  2021 

Dear Members, 

We hope that you are enjoying your study of Mary Baker Eddy’s book 
“Rudimental Divine Science” as requested by the Metaphysical Committee.  
We have had a few inspiring testimonies at our Wednesday evening 
meetings as a result. 

Our Librarian has advised that the Reading Room staff is re-reading and 
studying the Platform found in Science and Health by Mrs. Eddy, Page 
330:11 - Page 340, for the month of November, and she asks that the 
membership support this endeavor as well. 

            *************** 

We would like to invite everyone to our Thanksgiving  service on Thursday, 
November 25th at 10:00 AM.  We look forward to hearing your testimonies, 
we do really have so much for which to be grateful. 
 

                                               *************** 



Reminder, our Election Meeting is on Monday, November 15th at 10:00 AM.  
Please do all possible to attend. 

            *************** 

Please note, our Christmas Hymn Sing is on Sunday, December 12th, 
2021, and we are returning to having refreshments afterwards.  If you want 
to contribute a dish, savory or sweet, please let Betsie Tegtmeyer, 
Chairman of the Music committee, know.  
      

           *************** 

We received a letter from Daystar, Inc. advising that they have withdrawn 
from Medicare.  Quoted from their letter “We wish to assure you that, as a 
benevolent organization, Daystar will always provide care to those relying 
on God for healing.  In addition, The National Fund for Christian Science 
Nursing provides financial support for both patient care and practitioner 
support”  The letter is on the bulletin board. 

The Principle Foundation runs the National Fund for Christian Science 
Nursing and they have a new service “Caring for Christian Scientists”.  This 
is a service “that provides information, ideas, and resources to help meet 
the practical needs of Christian Scientists”.  There are brochures on the 
bulletin board.  Please help yourself to a brochure. 

              *************** 

The Campership Fund is requesting your benevolence to be able to send 
Christian Science children and families to the camp of their choice.  The 
letter is on the bulletin board. 

           *************** 

We received an email from The Mother Church, Church Activities 
Department giving a list of resources they have developed in response to 
recommendations from branches about current needs.  The letter is on the 
bulletin board, please feel free to take a copy. 



           *************** 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off completely during 
services. 

 
With loving best wishes 


